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Welcome to the fourth, and final, term of Primary 2. I hope everyone had a fun and restful Easter break. As always, term 4 is shaping up to be a busy one and our class has many exciting things to look forward, including our Assembly and a class trip! 
	Our Teachers
This term we have two other teachers helping us with our learning throughout each week:
Monday: I.C.T with Mr Wilson
Tuesday: Science with Mrs Murray

	Dates for Diary

Tues 25th of April: Parent Twilight
Thurs 27th of April: Parent Evening
Mon 1st May: May-Day Holiday
Friday 5th May: Class Assembly
Tues 30th May: Class Trip to Crathes Castle
Mon 5th June: Local Holiday 
Friday 9th June: School Sports Day

Friday 16th June: Shorts & Shades Disco
Friday 30th June: Last day of term 4

	Weekly Routines

Monday: Library – our next visit to the library will be on Tuesday 2nd of May due various Monday holidays. Our second visit will be on Monday the 15th, and every second week thereafter.
Wednesday: Homework returned + P.E. kits
Thursday: Homework out 


 Class Project – Mother Nature
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By exploring climate zones around the world, I can compare and describe how climate affects living things.                                                                            SOC 1-12b
By exploring a natural environment different from my own, I can discover how the physical features influence the variety of living things.                               SOC 1-13b




This term we will be developing our understanding of the natural world. We have already begun learning about different climate zones and how their features affect the animals living there. We will also be exploring different plant and animal life cycles by growing our own vegetables, plus welcoming some caterpillars into our classroom to watch them develop into butterflies!  Our class trip at the end of May will bring together our learning from last term and this, with a castle tour and outdoor activities with the Ranger service. A separate letter will be sent home with further details. 
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Literacy 

To show my understanding, I can respond to different kinds of questions and other close reading tasks and I am learning to create questions of my                   LIT 1-17a
I can spell the most commonly-used words, using my knowledge of letter patterns and spelling rules and use resources to help me spell tricky or unfamiliar words.  LIT 1-21a

This term we will return to reading homework being given on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of every week. In our classroom reading lessons we will be focusing on asking and answering different types of questions to develop a deeper understanding of what we read. A phonics task will continue to be given alongside other homework every Thursday, focusing the sounds which we have been learning in class. In Writing we will be focusing on applying our phonics knowledge in our spelling and developing strategies for spelling unknown words, such as using age-appropriate dictionaries. 
Numeracy – Number Processing and Angle, Positioning & Symmetry 
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I can use addition, subtraction, muliplication and division when solving problems, making best use of the mental strategies and written skills I have developed.                                                                                     MNU 1-03a
I have developed an awareness of where grid reference systems are used in everyday contexts and can use them to locate and describe position.                  MNU 1-18a
Last term we learned a lot about multiplication and division using the 2, 3, 5 and 10x tables. This term we will be continuing this, introducing the 4x table and recapping our mental addition and subtraction skills ready for P3. As our Geography topic will involve us exploring outdoors and developing mapping skills, we will link this with learning about Angle, Positioning and Symmetry in Maths. Later in the term we will also be recapping on the main skills that we have learned this year, such as telling time, measure and money, through various problem solving activities. 
As always, should you wish to discuss your child’s learning with me please get in touch through the school office or through your child’s home/school diary. 

Thank you for your continued support, 
       
     Mrs Morrison & Primary 2P
